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New Four-way Stop at Despard and Moilliet Intersection 
 
On Wednesday, May 5, City crews will begin work to install a four-way stop at the corner of Despard Avenue and 
Moilliet Street. Work is expected to take two days and is weather dependent. Traffic flow at this intersection will 
change for both vehicles and pedestrians and signage will be installed at the intersection indicating the new 
traffic pattern.  
 
The installation of the four-way stop was directed by Council through resolution approved on April 7 with 
pedestrian safety top of mind for members of Council. City staff will monitor the four-way stop over the next six 
months and provide a report to Council in the fall.  
 
While the work is underway, traffic will be controlled in all directions for both vehicles and pedestrians. Expect 
interruptions to traffic flow and alternating single-lane usage. We ask for the patience of the public and for the 
public’s safety, the instructions provided by the traffic control people must be obeyed. 
 

### 
For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications dtardiff@parksville.ca; 250 954-3073 
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